
MTS Customer Support - ref # 5239730
 1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

 Team Coordinator Chris Hayes chayes.wl@ccboe.us

Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

   Order 9/4 to 9/18

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.

    

 
    

PAGE 1 OF 3

ORDER BY
SEPTEMBER

18
WALTER WELLBORN HIGH SCHOOL

WELLBORN FAN SHOP

$39.25 UA Women's
Hustle Fleece
Pant

$21.00 Nike Campus
Cap
Available in 2 other
colors.

$39.25 UA Hustle Fleece
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$27.75 BSN SPORTS
Men's Recruit
Pant

$39.25 UA Sportstyle
Stadium Hoody

$42.25 UA Hustle Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$28.75 UA Locker Tee
2.0 Short Sleeve
Available in 2 other
colors.

$28.75 UA Women's
Shortsleeve
Locker Tee
Available in 2 other
colors.

$26.50 UA Youth SS
Locker Tee 2.0

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$38.75 UA Rival Polo

 

WWFAN
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/WWFAN?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
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WALTER WELLBORN HIGH SCHOOL

WELLBORN FAN SHOP

$47.50 Stadium Chair
Bleacher Seat $22.00 Acrux Tumbler $20.50 BSN SPORTS

PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT
Available in 2 other
colors.

$18.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$33.50 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$20.50 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$18.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$33.50 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$17.50 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom SS
Tee

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$29.75 BSN Sports Youth
Recruit Hood

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

 

WWFAN
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/WWFAN?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
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WALTER WELLBORN HIGH SCHOOL

WELLBORN FAN SHOP

$30.50 BSN Sports Step-
Up Backpack $48.75 UA Women's

Balance Crop
Legging

$62.75 UA EVO
Shortsleeve Cage
Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$62.75 UA EVO
Shortsleeve Cage
Jacket
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https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/WWFAN?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link

